October 5, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Grade 4 classes will be participating in an afternoon field trip to the Strathcona Public
Library on Tuesday, October 24™. We have been invited to a special author presentation, with
Joan Marie Galat. We will be leaving the school at 1:10 and return to school at 2:45. The
presentation will be from 1:40-2:30. Your child will have time to explore the library for 15
minutes before the presentation begins.

It is free of charge, however, we will have the cost of bussing. A fee of $2.00 will be charged to
your account. This cost may change, depending on the number of students who attend.

Please return the permission form by Friday, April 8. (The cost of $2.00 for this trip will be
added to your powerschool account.)

Here are the details:

Who: Grade 4 classes When: Tues. October 24
What: Field Trip Why: Author Presentation
Where: Strathcona County Cost: $ 2.00/ student
Library

*** Please indicate below if you are able to volunteer and your child’s teacher will contact you.

Yes, | would like to volunteer for this field trip! Name:

If you have any questions please feel free to contact your child’s teacher.
Thank you ,
Mrs. Angela Prenoslo & Mrs. Cathy Hinger




